
Canalta Elementary School
THURSDAY NOTES: OCTOBER 24TH  , 2024

We respectfully acknowledge that our school resides in Treaty 
8 territory in which we live, work, learn and play.

Reminder
Tomorrow is a non-instructional day. School is 

not is session for students. Teachers and 
Education Assistants will be attending 
professional development sessions. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone!

Art Fundraiser Due 
Monday October 28th

Please return the original artwork 
and your completed order to your 

classroom teacher by
October  28th, 2024 

Thank you to everyone for your support!

Canalta Swag Store is Open on 
the PAC Facebook Page for a 

Limited Time.
Check out the Canalta PAC and Hotlunch 

Facebook page to order school 
merchandise. Items will be delivered to 

the school before the winter break.

Looking for a Volunteer 
Opportunity?

If you are interested in helping with PAC 
activities,  please contact Christine at

canalta.pac@gmail.com

Head Lice
It is that time of year again. Please check 

your child’s hair regularly. 
Adding hair gel and other products 

sometimes deter them. Please do not use 
tea tree oil or other scented products on 

school days. 
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~ Garden Fundraiser~
School Garden Project

The Dieleman fundraiser going towards 
the creation of a garden is coming due.

Paper orders are due to the school 
November 1st. 

Online order are due November 9th.  

Thank you to everyone for your 
support!

Dress for The Weather
As cooler weather arrives it is important to dress in layers. Students 

may need a change of clothing if they are actively playing in the 
snow and wet. Please wear snow pants when playing in the snow. 

Just a reminder, we go outside as often as possible!

Halloween activities will be during the afternoon of 
Thursday, October 31st.  The morning will be a regular 

academic morning. 
Please do not send students to school in their costumes. 
Students can  put on their costume after lunch and wear 
it for the afternoon.  Costumes should be easy enough for 

students to put on by themselves as we have limited 
changing spaces. 

Please do not send, guns, knives or other weapons with costumes as 
students will not be able to use them. 

Once students have their costumes on, they will join the 
school-wide student costume parade at 1:00 

p.m.  Teachers will send home information regarding 
what is happening in individual classes. 

Please note: all volunteers must have an approved  
records check and volunteer agreement on file.

Watch for information from individual teachers.
We are peanut and nut aware, please do not 

send items containing nuts. 

Inside Shoes Required
Please confirm with your child that 
they have inside shoes. These are 

shoes they wear inside only.  
Parents may be contacted to drop 

off shoes if students forget to 
bring them to school. We 

appreciate the work the custodians 
do and show our appreciation by 

wearing clean inside shoes. 

Away or Late?
If your child is going to be away, please 

notify the office at Canalta@sd59.bc.ca or 
leave a message at 250-782-8403.

If they are arriving late, please ensure 
they are signing in on the yellow page at 
the main doors and let Robin know they 

have arrived. 
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